
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 16 By Councillor Young for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 20 September 2018  

   

Question (1) Please provide information on any outstanding pavement 

repairs in the Almond ward, where the footpath is part of a 

recognised safe route to school (officially or informally), 

including but not limited to the pavements on Pentland View 

Road and Liston Drive, around at the original entrance to 

Kirkliston Primary School. 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) For the list above, please provide details on when the work 

was requested and when it is due for completion. 

Answer (2)  
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